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Friday 16th April 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in our vacancy for a KS1 / KS2 class teacher, year group allocation is 
dependent on the successful candidate’s experience. 
 
We are a happy, large primary school where staff, pupils, parents and governors all work hard together to help 
everyone achieve their full potential.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity for a highly skilled and motivated professional, either a newly qualified teacher, 
or an applicant with experience, to work closely with the Headteacher and staff as we take the school forward 
in the next stage of its journey towards excellence.  
 
The successful candidate will demonstrate: 

 Resilience and a real commitment to providing challenging and exciting learning opportunities for all 
our children.  

 A belief that all children can achieve success. 

 The ability to develop and maintain positive relationships.  

 The ability to support curricular and extra-curricular activities. 
 

We can offer you:  

 An ethos which supports children to succeed.  

 Happy and enthusiastic children.  

 A highly motivated and supportive staff team who are committed to building on the many strengths of 
the school.  

 The opportunity to work in an exciting learning environment where hard work and achievement are 
appreciated and acknowledged.   

 A strong commitment to continual professional development.  
 
We hope that after finding out more about our school, you will feel encouraged to apply for the advertised 
post.  
 
We welcome your application and interest in our vibrant school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Nerys A Hughes 

Mrs N. Ditchburn Hughes 
Headteacher 
 
Visits to school: Virtual tour and zoom conversation available to interested candidates – please 

contact the school office for more information 
    
Closing date:  Monday 17th May  
Short listing:  Wednesday 19th May 
Interview:  Teaching element – Wednesday 26th May 
   Interview – Friday 28th May 
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